



BLYTH TOWN COUNCIL

PLANNING COMMITTEE

Minutes of a Meeting held on Thursday 12 January 2011, 7.00pm at Blyth Town Council Offices, Ebor House, Blyth.
PRESENT:

Councillors:

B Parker




J R Potts



P Reid (Chair)

IN ATTENDANCE:

Town Clerk:
S Noddings

P095/10
1.
APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

Apologies for absence had been received and accepted from Councillors A L Gibbs-Barton and K Nisbet.  
P096/10
2.
MINUTES OF MEETING HELD ON 16 DECEMBER 2010



The minutes were agreed a true and proper record of the 



meetings and were signed by the Chair.

P097/10
3.
DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS

There were no disclosures of interests.
P098/10
4.
PLAINNING APPLICATIONS


4.1
Weekly List Dated 21 December 2010: -

Application 10/S/00172/ADE – No Comment
Application 10/S/00684/FUL – No Comment

Application 10/S/00694/FUL – No Comment

Application 10/S/00698/ADE – No Comment but Councillors recognize that the existing Puck Matches advert was a piece of historical/interesting art of its period and that Blyth Town Council would like the opportunity to re-instate the sign once the period of permission expires in 5 years time.

Application 10/S/00708/NONMAT – Councillors wished to record their preference for wood doors and frames to ensure that it would be in keeping with other buildings being renovated in the area and to enhance the atmosphere and ambiance.

4.2
Weekly List Dated 4 January 2011
It was confirmed that there Northumberland County Council had communicated that there were no applications registered during this week.
4.3
Weekly List Dated 11 January 2011
Application 10/S/00686/FUL – No Comment.  Councillors happy that this derelict property is being brought back into use.
Application 10/S/00687/ADE – No Comment

Application 10/S/00725/FUL – No Comment
P099/10
5.
ANY OTHER BUSINESS

5.1
Councillor Parker raised the issue that NCC Transport Consultation closed Friday 21 January 2011.  It was agreed that comments should be made to the Town Clerk by Thursday 20 January 2011 so that a response can be registered.  Action: SN to check out NCC website and provide Councillors with relevant information and direction to appropriate documents.
5.2  
Councillor Parker raised his concerns at the lack of lights on the spine road – apparently they had been removed when essential work was being undertaken and never replaced.
P09/10
6.
DATE OF NEXT MEETING
The next Planning and Development Committee Meeting will take
place on Thursday 3 February 2011, 7.00pm at Ebor House. 
Signed by the Chair: ………………………………...........................................
Date: ……………………………….....................
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